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BIRTHDAY BELLRINGERS Happy Birthday to the following children who celebrated their 
birthday this week – Ellie, Summer, Ben and Toby! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

23.05.16  Y5 Bee Visit  
24.05.16  Reception, Year 1 & 2 trip to the Botanical Gardens in Leicester  
25.05.16  Year 3 & 4 trip to Hunstanton, Norfolk  
27.05.16  Y4 Class Assembly at 3pm in the school hall – everyone welcome! 
 
06.06.16  School opens for summer term 2  
08.06.16  School photographer in school for groups and class photos  
11.06.16  FOCS Safari Supper  
15.06.16  Information evening for parents of pupils starting in Reception in September  
15.06.16  Year 5 & 6 StarDome Visit – further details to follow  
24.06.16  Sports Day 
27.06.16  Bikeablity for Year 6 pupils – further details to follow 
01.07.16  Year 1 Class Assembly at 3pm in the school hall – everyone welcome! 
04.07.16  Transition Day – pupils will spend the day with their new teacher 
12.07.16  KS2 Production – 6.30pm in the hall 
14.07.16  KS2 Production - 2.30pm in the hall 
15.07.16  Reception Class Assembly at 3pm in the school hall – everyone welcome! 
18.07.16  Leavers’ Assembly in St Margaret’s Church at 9.30am – everyone welcome! 
20.07.16  School closes for the summer 
 
05.09.16  School reopens for Autumn term 1 
 

STAR PUPIL OF THE WEEK 

Our Star Pupils – 20th May:  

Reception- Lucia  
Y1- Roisin  
Y2 – Robert 
Y3- Charlie 
Y4- Joshua  
Y5- Oscar  
Y6- Anthony  
 
 

 

 

 

 

FOCS May Day Football Competition Winners 
 

Well done to Harvey in KS1 and Lewis in KS2 who 
won the May Day football competition.  Both boys 
received their prize of a football in celebration 
assembly today.  

School Trips 

If your child is going to Leicester Botanic Garden or 

Hunstanton next week, please remember to cancel their 

hot meal if you normally order one.  

Uniform  

We have been asked by a parent if 

girls can wear open toed sandals now 

the summer months are upon us.  For 

safety reasons i.e. stubbed toes, we 

would advise against this.  

Many thanks.   
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Year 3 & 4 Mini Red Tennis at West Haddon Tennis Club 

On Tuesday we took part in the Northamptonshire Sport Mini Red Tennis competition 

for our cluster. We are pleased to report that our team of Connie, Hermione, Jake 

and Fin were victorious and go forward to represent our cluster in the District Finals 

on the 8th June. Well done team!  

 

Bikeability Plus Try Out Day 

On Wednesday we had our Bikeability Try Out day as part of the Northamptonshire 

County Council and Outspoken Training initiative set up to get us all cycling. Crick 

Primary School is taking part in a 6 week programme which includes balance bike 

sessions for Reception children, small group learn-to-ride sessions for non-riders and 

bicycle maintenance classes for the older children. There were lots of bikes to ride, 

some more fun than others and some for more than just one, and even a cycle 

powered juke box.  

So let’s see more of you cycling to school over the next few weeks and maybe we 

will win the whole school prize of a cycle powered cinema! Matt from Outspoken 

training will be in the playground every Wednesday morning to talk to parents and 

carers and answer any questions you may have. So – Get on your bikes and ride!  

 



 
 

Year 3 & 4 Quicksticks Hockey District Finals at Caroline Chisholm School 

Our Quicksticks Hockey team of Oliver, Shannon, Liam, Hermione and Fin played brilliantly on 

Thursday at the district finals of this year’s competition. They won 3 out of 5 of the pool 

games, leaving them runners-up in the pool. This meant they played last year’s champions 

Caroline Chisholm, who were also playing at home – no pressure! The whole team played 

superbly eventually losing 2-1; Caroline Chisholm went on to win the competition. We played 

Ashby Fields in the 3rd place play off, winning 1-0.  

We were congratulated by a parent from Caroline Chisholm, who have a hockey coach 

and play weekly on the Astro-turf, on our sportsmanship and quality of players. The team 

were a real credit to the school and proved that teamwork and hard work pay off! 

 

Year 3 & 4 Inter-house Football 

Wow - what a fabulous tournament! 

The Year 3 & 4 Inter-house football tournament took place this week with all houses 

represented very well with both boys and girls getting involved.  

The eventual winners were Rabbits – with three wins out of three. Well done to you all.  

Special thanks go out to the Year 6 guys and girls who helped out with the officiating 

and photography, it wouldn’t have happened without you!  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

School Wrap is a free-play, out of school, setting. We promote 

children’s innate impulse to play and recognise that play is 

fundamental to the healthy development and wellbeing of 

individuals and communities. 

 

As playworkers, we provide a healthy, safe environment and facilitate all areas of play 

process, including risky play, for all children.  

 

We offer a light tea with water or milk as requested. 

 

 

What have we been doing? 
Trips to the park to test out the new Zip Wire.   Football and Rounders are but a few 

games we have played outside making then most of the weather. 

 

Arts and Crafts: we always ensure that there is a constant supply of paper planes, paints 

and tissue paper available. 

 

What we will do: 
Mini and mega beast hunts.  

 

Starting our nature adventures with tracking skills and identifying creatures and 

plants in the local area. 

 

We will be making the most of sunshine and be playing and finding adventures as 

much as possible! 

 

With spaces available, please enquire at admin@schoolwrap.co.uk or 01327 842109 for 

the package options and book a taster session today!  

 

GOVERNOR BUSINESS  
 
At the full Governing Body meeting on Monday, we were delighted to welcome two new 
members; Mr Steve Wright, Parent Governor, who was elected by parents in the recent 
ballot, and Mrs Alison Halstead, Co-opted Governor, who has been appointed by the 
Governing Body. 
We look forward to working with each of them. 
 

FOCS Safari Supper – 11th June 2016  

FOCS would like to remind you to return your forms for the Safari Supper before Friday 27th May 2016.  

Should you require further information, please email laura@intamarca.com or annienewton1@gmail.com.  
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